


From: Vijay

To: sunil@kopran.com; njdavis@kopran.com

Cc: jibu@bigshareonline.com; Bhagwan

Subject: Duplicate share intimations received on 13 Dec

Date: Friday, December 14, 2018 4:28:24 PM

Attachments: 268737.pdf

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

 

Please be informed that in terms of the provisions of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company is required to submit information regarding loss of share

certificates and issue of duplicate certificates, to the stock exchange within two days of its getting information. Further, the said intimation has to be filed only

through the mode of NEAPS filing for NSE and on listing.bseindia.com for BSE and not via hard copy submission.

 

Accordingly, we are sharing herewith the receipt of the following request for loss of share certificate of the Company by shareholders, to enable you to comply

with the said regulatory requirement within the timelines prescribed.

 

CLIENT NAME CERT NO DIST. NO FROM DIST.NO. TO FOLIO NO NAME

Koparan Limited 19390 7525701 7525800 KLS2099 SHANTA VISHVANTH ITKARKAR

 

Should you have any queries in respect of the aforesaid instruction kindly revert back.

 

Regards,

Vijay Surana

Bigshare Services Pvt. Ltd

Bharat Tin Works Building | 1st Floor |Opp. Vasant Oasis | Next to Keys Hotel

Makwana Road | Andheri – East | Mumbai – 400059 | India

Board No. : 022-62638200 | Fax No: 022-62638299 | Direct :- 022-62638209

 

 


